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27 April 2023
Gilgandra PSSA Knockout Touch Football
Dear Parents and Carers,

Your child has been selected to play in the Gilgandra Public School Touch Foothall Team.

Our first game will be on Tuesday, 2 May. Both Boys and Girls teams will be playing Narromine Public
School. The first game starts at approximately 10:30 am at Narromine Public School. Students will be
supervised by Mr Adam Smithers, Mr David Smith and Miss Tahnee Carr.

The school will provide a bus to transport students to and from Narromine. It will leave Gilgandra Public
School at 9:30 am. Seats are limited to 12 students. Therefore, some students will need to be transported
by parents and carers. There will be a $5.00 cash fee to catch the bus to cover fuel. Seats on the bus will
be reserved on a first-in basis, and spots will only be reserved when payment is received at the school
office. A list of the teams is provided with this note for those who wish to carpool.

Students will be provided with a school jersey. They are required to wear navy blue shorts and suitable
footwear. Football boots can be worn. Students will need their own water bottles and food for lunch and

recess. Students requiring an asthma puffer must ensure this is packed in their bag.

Parents are welcome to attend and are encouraged to cheer on fair play and good sportsmanship.
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I give permission for My child .........c.cooiivrieieicie e to participate in PSSA Touch

Football on Tuesday, 2 May 2023, in Narromine. In an emergency, | give permission for my child to be
transported by ambulance to the nearest hospital for assessment and treatment.
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